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I fully support the letter.  It is evident that little to no local input was gathered prior to the plans development.  It was
surprising to see how much effort (tax dollars) have gone into the plans to date; it is as if they are finalized.  I feel that
gathering public comments at this stage is just a check box in the process.  It is a task that just needs to be completed on
the way to the current plans, without any real intent to heed those comments.

I do not support the current plan; let me know if there is anything I can do about it.  Thanks, Mark Longpre


